The Government of Jersey requires organisations whose activities have 2 or
more people to be within 2 metres of each other for longer than 15 minutes, to
ask for contact information from students, for the purpose of supporting its
contact-tracing efforts.

At the beginning of every session we will complete a register.

At the time of registering/booking onto a course, we will hold your contact
information.

Data is stored in Accessplanit along with attendance, you can review this data
by logging onto the Student Learning Portal.

Please review our privacy notice for further information.

Please contact the COVID-19 hotline on 01534 445566.

That student will contact the COVID-19 hotline, the contact tracing team will
contact the organisations the student had visited. The contact information
stored for that particular session will be provided to the Government Contact
Tracing team and they will be in direct contact to advise you further.


https://www.recovery.je/site/userfiles/Student%20Charter%20and%20Privacy%20Notice/Privacy%20Notice%20-%20STUDENT%20-%20PUBLISHED%20(AUGUST%202020).pdf

As of 18t December 2020, it is mandatory for all establishments to
collect contact tracing data.

If you have questions about what is happening to your personal information and
how to exercise your individual rights under the Law, you can contact the JOIC
team via enquiries@jerseyoic.org or by calling the JOIC office on 01534 716530.
Further data protection guidance is also available

at https://www.jerseyoic.org/resource-room/



https://jerseyoic.org/resource-room/

